
 
 

Important - Cheon Il Guk Matching  
 
Michael Balcomb and Marjorie Buessing (for Crescentia DeGoode) 
January 6, 2015 
 

Dear Pastors, 

 

Prior to the Cosmic Blessing Ceremony on March 3 in Korea, there will also be a Cheon Il Guk Matching 

facilitated by True Mother. All individuals interested in participating in the CIG Matching must complete 

the Matching Candidate Application by January 10. Upon completing the Matching Candidate 

Application, applicants will have a phone conversation with a BFM staff to confirm their attendance. 

 

Individuals wishing to participate in the Cheon Il Guk Matching facilitated by True Mother should plan to 

arrive in Korea by Wednesday, February 25, and depart no earlier than Wednesday, March 4. There will 

be a special workshop in Korea for all Cheon Il Guk Matching applicants prior to the Blessing Ceremony 

from February 26 through 27. The Matching Ceremony will take place during the workshop. Only those 

who are physically present will be able to participate. Expenses for transportation, meals and lodging will 

be covered by the Blessing Offering for all CIG Matching participants. 

 

Accommodations 

 

CIG Matching participants will be staying at the Cheonga Camp (Cheong Shim International Youth 

Center). All CIG Matching participants must also complete the Flight Info and Accommodations form. 

 

Click here for more information on the Cheon Il Guk Matching. 

 

The National Blessing & Family Ministry can be contacted at BFMadmin@unification.org for any 

questions regarding the upcoming Blessing. 

 

God Bless you, 

 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President, FFWPU - USA 

 

 
Marjorie Buessing (for Crescentia) 

Interim Director, National BFM 


